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ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 

 
3 

Dates for Your Diary 

November 
30 Thank You Morning Tea 
December 
1 Sport finishes 
5 Year 6 Fun Day 
6 Sport/ Chess Awards Assembly 
7 Year 6 Farewell 
12 K-2 Movie Day 
14 3-6 Movie Day 
15 Last Day Talent Quest 
 
January 2018 
30 Students Yrs 1-6 Return 
February 
2 Kindergarten Start 

 
TERM DATES 

 

Last Day of School 2017 
Friday 15th December 

 
First Day of School 2018 

Years 1-6- Tuesday 30th January  
Kindy -  Friday 2nd February 2018 

 

 

Our Giving Tree 

To mark the festive season, our beautifully hand-crafted giving tree is back on  
display in the office foyer.  
 

At this joyful time, we also like to think of those less fortunate than ourselves, and  
encourage the entire school community to donate gifts to those in need.  
 

Kindly place your clear-wrapped offerings under the tree, ensuring that you  
label them, stating the age and gender the gift would best suit.  
 

We thank you for your generosity. 
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White Ribbon Day Respectful Relationships 
Breakfast 2017 

On Thursday 23rd November, the Year Six Leaders 
and Mr Everett attended the Respectful 
Relationships Breakfast at Woollahra Council. The 
event highlighted local schools’ commitment to 
stopping violence against women. The breakfast, 
now in its 5th year, is a CoSiES and Woollahra 
Council initiative, in support of White Ribbon’s 
‘Breaking the Silence’ schools’ program. The event 
included school musical performances and guest 
speakers from the White Ribbon Foundation and 
Woollahra Municipal Council. All funds raised will 
go towards White Ribbon and Breaking the Silence 
Schools’ Programs. Everyone who attended the 
event wore white to show support for the White 
Ribbon Foundation that aims to prevent violence 
against women. 

Year 6 students Zephyr, Willow, Pia, Darcie, Peta 
and Candace worked with Mr Everett to design 
and paint an artwork entitled ‘We all have a 
Voice’ in creating respectful relationships in the 
community. Year six leaders Jemima, Zoe, Ella, 
Darcie, Thomas, Jack, Matan and Jesse attended 
the day representing our school. We enjoyed the 
event but also recognised the importance of 
developing respectful relationships in our 
community. 

 

 

 

PSSA Sporting success! 

 

Rose Bay Public School sporting teams have 
achieved outstanding results this term with a 
record number of teams competing in SCPSSA 
competition grand finals this week.  

The Senior Cricket team won their semi-final 
against Double Bay and now will play Randwick 
A in the grand final. Both Senior Girls A and 
Senior Boys A Oztag teams are competing in 
their respective grand finals as well as Senior 
Softball and Junior T-Ball teams. 

This is an amazing effort by these teams and 
congratulations to all the teams who competed 
in the SCPSSA competitions, demonstrating 
sportsmanship and fair play throughout Terms 1 
& 4.  

Well done and good luck this week. Mr Everett. 
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P&C News 

Dear Parents 
 
As we draw closer to the end of term and reflect on the year it has been, I want to thank each and 
every one of you for all of the support that you give to your children in their schooling. Some of you 
volunteer to help in the classroom, take a role as class parents or help to organise events.  I’d like to 
particularly acknowledge the P&C Executive Sarah Dawes, Emma Daniel, Thais Mello and Karen 
Finucane who along with many other parents come along on the second Tuesday of every month to 
talk about ways we can support the School through our fundraising effort and hear about the great work 
that is being done within the school. 
 
A big thanks to you all no matter what role you play. Every contribution is valued. 
 
At the final P&C meeting for the year, the committee Resolved to commit $100,000 towards much 
needed work at the school including toilet upgrades, replacement of outdated electronic whiteboards 
and improvements to the kindy undercover seating. These are just a few of the continuous 
improvements that are an ongoing priority for the school. 
 
I know that you will all join me in expressing our utmost appreciation to the Principal, Executive, teaching, 
administration and support staff for their devotion to our children and hard work throughout the year. 
 
This is my final year as P&C President. It’s been a privilege and a pleasure to work with so many staff  and 
parents over the past four years. Time now for my partner and I to focus on our daughter’s last two years 
at Rose Bay and enjoy that time with her. There are so many willing and competent parents in our school 
so I can’t wait to see what is planned for 2018. 
 
Have a wonderful holiday. 
 
Lisa Cahill 

 



 

 
 

 

Stalls will cost between 50 cents to $3.00 
 

If you have any concerns with your child 
participating in any activity, please inform 

your child’s teacher. 
 

The canteen will be open as usual. 
 

Students must wear a hat and sunscreen! 

P izza Pre-ordered Only 

Hair 

Spray 

Spin to 
Win 

Slushies 

 

Oreo Pops 

The AFL Goal 

Sponge 
Throwing 

Serve it 

Soft 

The 

Jungle 

Escape 

Mystery 
Box 

Hit the 
Target 

Water 
Ping Pong 

Ping 
Pong 
Mania 

Karaoke 

Disco 

The Great 
Pyramid 

Penalty 

Shoot 

Outs Ice Cream 

World 

 

Chocolate 
Spin 

Spin for a 
Win 

Water 

works 

Coin Drop 

Year 6  
Fun day 

 
TUESDAY 

5th December 
1 pm – 2:30pm 



  

 
 

 

Congratulations 

Rose Bay! Years 3 

to 6 raised $1300 

for Stewart House! 

 

STEWART HOUSE DISCO 



On Wednesday 22nd November, 

over 50 chess players flocked to 

the hall for the Rose Bay Chess 

Championship! 9 rounds of chess 

were played on the day.  

Chess Championship at Rose Bay School 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Results 
 

1st - Michael 3H 

2nd - Ben 5M 

3rd - Alon 3W 

 

Best Junior - Samuel 3H 

Best Girl - Angelique 5D 

 



 

 

Waste Free 
Wednesday  

SRC Announcement 



 

REDed (Raw Energy Dance Education) w: www.reded.com.au e: dale@reded.com.au m: 0410 320 299 (Dale) 

 
Rose Bay Public School Dance Show 

Troupes of 2018 
 

All students currently in Years 2-5 are invited to audition for Rose Bay Public School Show Troupes of 2018 who will compete 
in Sydney Eisteddfod at Sydney Opera House - Sunday 5 August, 2018. 
 
If you wish your child to audition in Week 9 please note the commitment below, complete the form and have your child return it 
to their class teacher. If your child receives a place in one of our three REDed RBPS Troupes, payment in full is required by 
Wednesday 31 January 2018. A contract will be provided to all parents for signature to confirm commitment. REDed has an 
80% minimum attendance policy with 100% attendance expected. This is a full year commitment. Refunds are not applicable. 
Any unpaid fees at time of commencement will require dancer to forfeit position to another dancer on short list. 
 
Audition Dates: 

1. Week 9, Term 4 2017  - Hall 
  Yr 3-6 Boys Hip Hop Crew - Monday 4 December- 1.10-1.50pm 

• open to boys currently in Yrs 2-5 
  Yr 5-6 Girls Senior Show Troupe - Wednesday 6 December - 1.10-1.50pm 

• open to girls currently in Yrs 4-5 
  Yr 3-4 Girls Junior Show Troupe - Thursday 7 December - 1.10-1.50pm 

• open to girls currently in Yrs 2-3 
2018 Rehearsal Dates: 

1. Weekly rehearsals 1.10-1.50pm, for the four terms of 2018 
  Yr 3-6 Boys Hip Hop Crew - Monday - 1.10-1.50pm 
  Yr 5-6 Girls Senior Show Troupe - Wednesday - 1.10-1.50pm 
  Yr 3-4 Girls Junior Show Troupe - Thursday - 1.10-1.50pm 

2. Dance Intensive - 
   Yr 3-4 Girls Junior Show Troupe - 10.00-2.00pm - Sunday 11 February - compulsory 
   Yr 3-6 Boys Hip Hop Crew - 10.00-2.00pm - Sunday 18 February - compulsory 
   Yr 5-6 Girls Senior Show Troupe - 10.00-2.00pm - Sunday 25 February - compulsory 

3. City of Sydney Eisteddfod - Sunday 5 August, 2018 - 9-4pm — compulsory 
Costs: 

4. Costume fees:  $110 + GST per dancer - (dancer will own the costume) 
5. Dance fees:   $11 + GST per dancer per lesson (34 lessons per year) 
6. Dance competition related charges: 

   Entry fee: $10 + GST 
   REDed Staffing: $10 + GST 

7. Dance Intensive fees:   
  Term 1 Dance Intensive:  $40 + GST per dancer 
 
Yearly dance fee total:  $544.00 + GST 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Dance Audition Permission Slip 

 
Please complete the below slip once you have read and agreed to the commitment of dates/fees as 
noted above. Only dancers with permission slips will be able to audition. Please provide legible and 
current contact details to avoid any errors in communication.  
Return to your class teacher no later than Friday 1 December. 
 
Child name: 
Class: 
Parent name: 
Parent email address: 
Parent contact number: 
I give permission for my child to audition and understand the commitment of dates/fees. 
Parent signature: 





	
  


